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          21 April 2020 

DEADLINE FOR THE LEAVE PAY FUND APPLICATIONS-TEMPORARY RELIEF 

MEASURES FOR INDUSTRY EMPLOYERS AND EMPLOYEES AMIDST COVID-19  

 

1. After the declaration of the 21 days (27 March-16 April) national lockdown by the 

President, the NBCRFLI proactively resolved to put in place various temporary 

relief measures to mitigate the negative impact of the national lockdown regulations 

and COVID-19. One of these temporary relief measures was the industry applying 

for  21 days leave pay contributions from the Leave Pay Fund. 

 

2. The NBCRFLI wishes to advise the industry that, the deadline for the Leave Pay 

Fund applications for the 21 days national lockdown period is Friday, 24 April 2020 

at 16H00. Applications will no longer be accepted after this deadline. 

 

3.  All employers who have applied for this Leave Pay Fund including the Leave 

Advancement are urged to submit their Unemployment Insurance Fund (UIF) 

Temporary Employer/Employee Relief Scheme (TERS) applications directly to the 

NBCRFLI for submission to UIF as well as reconciliation purposes. 

 

Should you require clarity, please contact your local Agent who will be available               

to assist. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

_______________   

Musa Ndlovu 

National Secretary 

(This document has been sent electronically and is therefore not signed) 

 


